HRBA ACTIVITY REPORT: JAN – JUNE 2013
Subscriptions have been received from almost all members. There have been a small number of new members joining.

The free e-newsletter has been produced every month. There are now more than 470 recipients and the year end target of 500 now seems unambitious.

The March and June general meetings was lively and well-attended, with good speakers. 

The pilot training day on Managing Major Building Projects in Places of Worship was held in February, supported by Purcell. It was very successful, and a second event is planned for October, in Bristol. 
Becky Payne spoke at the recent conference of what has until recently been called the Historic Churches Liaison Group, the umbrella group for the County Trusts. It is now called the Churches Trusts Forum

We arranged a meeting with DONATE, the National Funding Scheme for heritage charities, and provided a detailed note to members. Subsequently we put DONATE in touch with other umbrella groupings of historic places of worship (Cathedrals and Greater Churches), and alerted a couple of geographic clusters of churches.

We have continued to liaise with DCMS over the Listed Places of Worship Grant Scheme in our capacity as members of the Listed Places of Worship Stakeholder Group.

We have been liaising with the Heritage Counts secretariat about the possibility of their including a case study involving historic religious buildings in the next edition, as in previous editions. 

We have been seeking sponsorship of the e-newsletter.
We have planned the location of the next few general quarterly meetings.
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